
HEY, WELCOME! 
My name is 

Vito Alomari. 

Welcome to the hall! I’m your RA 

this semester, and I’m really 

looking forward to getting to 

know you and building a good 

vibe in our hall. 

I’m a junior majoring in 

Neuroscience and on the Pre-Med 

track. I’m originally from 

Richmond, Virginia, and when I’m 

not studying or working, I love 

surfing or just hangout with 

people. 

This is my second year 

as an RA, and my goal 

is to make your time 

here feel welcoming, 

supportive, and fun. 

I’ve met some of my 

favorite people just 

by showing up to 

random events, so 

don’t be afraid to try 

new things on campus, 

you never know who 

you’ll meet. 

If you ever need help, have 

questions, or just want to talk, 

I’m here for you. 

Email: aalomari01@hamline.edu 

Instagram: @vitovista.aa 

Pronouns: He/Him 
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